
APA SPONSORED GRAND ROUNDS CE 

OPPORTUNITY 
HEADING 

 
The Academic Pediatric Association sponsored a notable head and neck surgeon to present grand 
rounds on HPV-related oropharyngeal cancer at Children’s Mercy Hospital, Kansas City, MO, on August 
18, 2016.  The presentation is available for viewing and Continuing Education (CE) credit. To view the 
presentation, visit https://www.childrensmercy.org/grandrounds/.  Registration is required. 
 
To receive Continuing Education (CE) credit, complete the pre-test, watch the video presentation, then 
complete the post-test and evaluation. There will be an opportunity to print off your certificate. 
 
If you have questions about the CE system, please contact Graduate Medical Education at (816) 234-
3755 or ext. 53755. 
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